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Follow Up Flag:               Follow up
Flag Status:                     Flagged
 
Hello
 
I have just read in the plan about the proposed Wo�on, Charfield and Kingswood Greenway and would like to add my
support for the project.
 
I think that we should be encouraging more safer routes to work and school within the Gloucestershire and South
Gloucestershire areas and as a cyclist commuter would welcome improvements to encourage others to cycle and walk
more.
 
Thank you.
 
Kind regards
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The Drawing Room has taken every reasonable precau�on to ensure that any a�achments to this email have been checked for viruses. The Drawing Room cannot accept
liability for any damage as a result of so�ware viruses and would advise that you carry out your own virus checks before opening files.
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